
Submitter: Cassie Wilson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

Health care is a human right - and that must include reproductive health care and 

gender affirming health care for all. Protecting and ensuring these rights as well as 

lowering barriers to accessing these critical health care services is something I 

support wholeheartedly.  


